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The DPS sends Best wishes to all during this di�cult time
we look forwrd to resuming  our programme as soon as possible. 
The annual DPS dinner has been postponed, however we are working 
on new activities for the second half of 2020. Keep an eye on this
noticeboard and on our website: www. darlingpointsociety.com.au 


